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From: Rob Barton <|llEGNGEEEE
Sent: May 21, 2025 5:57 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball!

Categories: Pickleball
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Dear Mayor and Council. Times are changing and it’s time to have purpose built pickleball courts on the peninsula! | have
heard that maybe we would play on the lacrosse courts when they are not being used which makes absolutely no sense, we
want our own courts not something that can only be used when the main tenant isn’t using it. With 15 tennis courts on the
peninsula and no pickleball courts why not give us the one court we are asking for and turn it into 4 pickleball courts. If tennis
thinks they can’t miss one court they could have it in the lacrosse box and use it when available. I'm not sure if any of you
people on council have noticed but the 2 pickleball courts the way they are being used now are always full but when you look
over at the tennis courts there are very few people if any playing except for mornings and not all mornings. It's time to give
the people what they want....... pickleball! It's a sport that both young and old can play maybe you guys should come out and
give it a try, you too will be hooked! It gives a lot of retired people a way to keep fit and active! And | am one of them. Thank

you J\ Rob Barton
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